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Decision:  New TTC Bus Storage and Maintenance Facility 
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 

 
1. Confirm the need for a new 350-bus garage and maintenance facility (9th Bus Garage) of 

approximately 35 acres to be operational in 2026; and  
 

2. Approve the recommendation contained in Confidential Attachment 1 to this report.  
 


